ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 5th October 2015
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:55 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting & AGM (September 2015): Proposed: Mark Dransfield and Seconded: Paul Russell - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising
Secretary’s Report: 

Nothing to report this month
Chairman’s Report:

Jon Moss will be the guest speak at our November meeting.  Please make an effort to attend and bring a guest with you.  Please contact Bryan to let him know how many are coming for catering.
Champions League buster tickets are now available from Ste Clarke - £5.00 per team
Treasurer’s Report: 

INHAND :  £241
BANK : £533
SUPPLIES : £87
A.O.B :
Steve Clarke has completed his FA Tutor training and is now a qualified Level 2 FA Tutor.  Congratulations to Steve from the Society for his hard work.
Training Slot :
Arthur Turner gave a presentation on 'a view from an assessor'.  Arthur has been a assessor for a few years now and discussed and varying standards he sees when assessing referees.  Arthur looked at the mark criteria referees are trying to meet and discussed a number of examples where the referee can easily gain or lose assessment marks.

The Chairman offered a vote of thanks emphasising how referees can control so many things before they even blow a whistle.
Next meeting is: Monday 2nd November 2015
